www.kimberlyclarkcu.org



Serving Kimberly-Clark employees since 1947

Save the date for our Annual Membership Meeting

imberly Clark Credit Union's 75th annual membership meeting and election is scheduled for Sunday at 2 p.m. on May 7th in Millington, TN.

The meeting is an opportunity for you to meet our board of directors and staff, and get first access to our Annual Report for 2022. And be sure to register for \$1,000 in door prizes we'll give away at the meeting.

Two positions are open on the board of directors. The nominating committee has nominated Carla Riley and Warrie Williams for re-election. Any other member who desires to serve in this voluntary position may request a petition packet to complete and return to Kimberly Clark Credit Union by 4 p.m. on April 21, 2023.

Kimberly Clark
Credit Union's
75th annual membership
meeting is scheduled
for Sunday,
May 7, 2023 at 2 p.m.
The location is the
Millington Church of Christ
auditorium at
7320 Raleigh-Millington Rd
in Millington, TN.

Scholarship deadline extended to April 15th

We've extended the deadline for high school seniors to apply for one of twenty \$1,000 college scholarships that Kimberly Clark Credit Union will award in May.

All children and grandchildren of Kimberly Clark Credit Union members are eligible and encouraged to apply.

You may print the application and guidelines from our website at www.kimberlyclarkcu.org.

The application deadline is April 15th, 2023. The recipients will be notified by May 15th and announced in our July newsletter. PR #03181

Spring loan special rate starts as low as 7.99% APR



If you need cash for a vacation, spring projects, a special purchase or almost any reason, take advantage of our special spring personal loan. You may borrow up to \$5,000 for 36 months at a fixed rate starting as low as 7.99%APR. It's easy to apply on our mobile app, My KCCU, or on NetBranch at kimberlyclarkcu.org. Or, call our loan staff at 901-521-4646 or 800-462-7777.

All loans are subject to credit approval.

Skip-A-Payment offer is available for May or June

Take a break from your KCCU loan payments with Skip-A-Pay

Look for our Skip-A-Payment form and guidelines at www.kimberlyclarkcu.org.



No payment until July 2023

We usually beat or we'll match competitors' rates!



100% financing
Terms up to 84 months
Flexible payment options
Quick turnaround
Digital signing convenience
Best prices on warranties/GAP

We offer preapproved financing so call us before you shop and avoid the hassle at the dealership.

News, Notes and Notices

Find your Kimberly-Clark employee payroll ID number and win \$20!

There are five Kimberly-Clark Corporation employee payroll ID numbers listed at random in this newsletter. If you see your number, contact our Marketing Department and you'll win \$20! PR #71701

Another Bauer Financial five-star rating for Kimberly Clark Credit Union

Kimberly Clark Credit Union has earned its 131st consecutive five-star highest rating from Bauer Financial, Inc. This award recognizes your credit union as one of the safest and soundest in the nation.

Dividends announced for the 1st quarter of 2023

For the 1st quarter that ended March 31st, the Kimberly Clark Credit Union Board of Directors announced the following dividends for Prime, Custom and Holiday Club share accounts.

0.50% APY on balances \$25,000 and above 0.45% on balances of \$5,000 to \$24,999.99 0.40% APY on balances of \$1,000 to \$4,999.99 0.35%APY on balances up to \$999.99

Higher yields are available on share certificates and IRA share certificates purchased with a minimum of \$1,000. PR #13747

KCCU MasterCard with Cash Back Rewards is coming soon

We're excited to announce that our MasterCard Cash Back Rewards program is coming during the 2nd quarter. It's another way we're rewarding members for choosing us as their financial partner, and helping members keep more money in their wallets.

Did you move or change your email address or phone number?

It's important to keep your contact information up to date in case we need to reach you regarding your account. It's especially important if your account becomes compromised and our Fraud Department needs to reach you.

Important reminders about protecting your account funds from scammers

You should never share your username, password or PIN with anyone. If someone wants to send you a check to deposit and asks you to send money back, it is fraud and you will be left on the hook. If you have a Zelle account, only use it to send money to those you trust like friends and family because you can't get it back once you've sent it. If something seems too good to be true, it likely is. Scammers are everywhere and getting better everyday so please be vigilant in monitoring your accounts. PR #13987

Holiday closing

Kimberly Clark Credit Union will be closed on Friday, April 7th, to observe Good Friday. You may access your KCCU accounts anytime with our mobile app, KCCU NetBranch or the CO-OP Network Call Center. The CO-OP Network Call Center phone number is 1-888-837-6500.

Now you can text us with your requests

Kimberly Clark Credit Union now offers a secure two-way texting service. Once you opt in, you can text us with your requests and a credit union staff member will text you back during credit union business hours. If a request involves an issue that requires traditional phone support, we'll be glad to call you. To opt-in for two-way texting, enroll at www.kimberlyclarkcu.org.

Family members of Kimberly-Clark employees are welcome at KCCU

As a K-C employee or retiree, once you join Kimberly Clark Credit Union, many of your other family members are also eligible for benefits. A minimum deposit of \$5 and a \$1 membership fee are all it takes. You'll find a membership application on our website. PR #32358

Kimberly Clark Credit Union

1520 N Second Street Memphis, TN 38107 www.kimberlyclarkcu.org kccu@kimberlyclarkcu.org 901-521-4646 1-800-462-7777

Fax 901-521-4644 or 901-521-4656

Board of Directors

Keith Bingham, Chairman Carla Riley, Vice-Chairman Jeremiah Harris, Secretary Ira Eastman, Treasurer Nikita Boyland Warrie Williams Dena Word

Associate Director

Michael Lumley

President/CEO

Joel Forbess

Lobby/Telephone Services Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

CO-OP Network Contact Center phone number for after-hours account information 1-888-837-6500

We usually beat or we'll match competitors' loan rates!

Loan rates* (APR) start at:

New Autos 4.49% **Boats** 6.49% Signature 7.99% Farm Equip 8.49% Mortgage Call for rates MasterCard 8.99%

*All fees and rates are subject to change without notice.



